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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Newsletter No 39– 21st July, 2017 

 

A very busy but enjoyable week this week, with a super Sports Day on Monday, the Nursery Graduation, Y6 Leavers Assembly, 

children playing their clarinets or singing as part of the Birmingham Primary Schools Choir at The Symphony Hall and suitably 

rounded off by our lovely Leavers Mass on Friday – phew! 

 

Leavers 

We say goodbye and good luck to our Y6 children who will be leaving to join their secondary schools in September. 

We also say goodbye to Mrs Boxwell, Miss Doyle, Mrs Bassett, Mr M Robinson, Mrs Cooper, Miss Jennings and Father Philip – 

we thank them for their hard work and contribution to the life of our children and school. 

 

End of Year Reports 

These came home on Tuesday.  Please do share it with your child and fill in the comment sheet, returning it to school by Monday 

please. 

 

100% Attendance 

Many congratulations to all those children who managed to be in school every day since September.  They will be going to the 

cinema and then enjoying a ‘Happy Meal’ as a reward for this super achievement on Monday! 

 

School Disco 

On Monday 24
th

 July, we will be holding a disco in way of a reward for all the hard work and effort the children have shown this 

year. 

R, Y1, Y2 will be at 1.30 – 2.15 pm.  Y3-Y6 will be at 2.20 – 3.20 pm. 

There is no charge for this.  The children are allowed to wear their own clothes on Monday and Tuesday, again no charge. 

 

Sharing Day – Tuesday 25
th

 July, 2017 

On the final day, we invite the children to bring in toys or games to share with their friends (no expensive, precious items or mobile 

phones  please). 

 

Wear Something Yellow – Cystic Fibrosis Awareness 

Thank you to all those who supported the day by wearing something yellow – it was a very bright day! 

The monies raised will go to the Cystic Fibrosis Trust to fund research into the condition. 

 

Building Block Amnesty 

In September, we would like to trial a new initiative for social skills groups, using building blocks like Lego or Duplo.  We are 

asking for any donations of these so that we can accumulate enough resources for this to go ahead.  Please could you send into the 

school office. Thank you in advance for your generosity! 

 

Behaviour Awards 

Green Badges: Nicole-Larisa Angheluta, Wyatt Priddey 

Purple Badges: Aroosh Naveed, Omer Ali 

Yellow Badges: Jasmine Banton, Humza Ahmed, Ava Grace Eku, Brandon Thackeray 

Light Blue Badges: Scarlett Taylor, Daniyal Zahid, Harlei Donald, Tania Hussain, Fenton Danaher-Kesto, Mariya Loskor 

Pink Badges: Aammar  Bajwa, Isabelle Murray, Mustapha Barrow, Sarah Dodd, Cohen Buckley 

Dark Blue Badges: Lauren Steele, Sahar Eahea, Brooke Barrowcliffe-Smith, Ali Osman-Ali 

White Badges: Liz Tchuitcham, Raees Zahid, Ali Osman-Ali 

Red Badges: Maisie Dainty, Leeson McDonald, Joseph Dunne, Ayesha Jabeen 
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STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Whole class 

Reception AP Jadyn Bond, Sabonta Seid, Zainab Khatoon 

Reception KP Whole class, Yusuf Ahmed 

Year 1T Whole class 

Year 1R Whole class, Mario Stan 

Year 2M Whole class 

Year 2R Whole class, Ellie Greenway 

Year 3H Whole class, Sumaia Moustafa, Kane Vaughan 

Year 3M Whole class 

Year 4B Sarah Dodd 

Year 4D Harriet Talbot Yip, Joseph North 

Year 5D Whole class 

Year 6T Whole class, Elijah Manuana 

SPORTS AWARD Cortez Minott 

MUSIC AWARD Joyce Molamba, Priscilla Abilio, Nikola Grycz, Shanel McKenzie 

WISE OWL AWARD Saadie Hussain 

Well done everyone! 

 

Period – 10
th

 – 14th July, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 

From September 2017, we will no longer be providing paper copies of the weekly newsletter.  The newsletter will be published on 

the school website for you to view.  If however, you would still prefer a hard copy, there will be some available in the lobby by the 

school office.  Thank you.  

 

End of Term 

School will close for the summer holidays on Tuesday 25
th

 July at 2pm. 

The children will return to school on Wednesday 6
th

 September, 2017 at 8.55 am. (Monday 4
th

 and Tuesday 5
th

 September, 

2017 will be Teacher Training Days). 

 

Prayers 

Please pray for all our children and staff who will be leaving St Wilfrid’s,that the Lord will support and guide them in all they do. 

As this is our last newsletter of the academic year, we would like to wish you a fantastic summer break and we look forward to 

seeing you all again in September. 

 

 

Have a good weekend. 

 

 

R Baker and staff 

 

 

Group % Attend 

Reception AP 87.8% 

Reception KP 97.2% 

Year 1R 96% 

Year 1T 92% 

Year 2M 92.2% 

Year 2R 97.6% 

Year 3H 97% 

Year 3M 94.1% 

Year 4B 96.4% 

Year 4D 100% 

Year 5D 95.2% 

Year 6T 97.4% 


